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Park Planning and Research: VanPlay 

 Two more sessions 

scheduled for 

November 1 and 15 

 Two community 

dialogue sessions with 

Commissioners are 

also being planned  

 Further update to be 

provided to 

Commissioners on 

November 
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Park Planning and Research: VanSplash 

 Staff presented draft recommendations to the public for 

review and feedback at three open house events in 

September and early October 

 Staff also presented draft recommendations to Community 

Center Association representatives 

 Staff currently reviewing feedback which will be included in 

the final report for presentation to the Board in December 

2017 
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Park Planning and Research: On Water (Non-Motorized Boating Strategy) 

A stakeholder advisory 

committee is being established 

to provide input on the process 

and strategy development and 

a working group composed of 

regulatory and enforcement 

partners will inform On Water 

and promote collaboration. 



Park Planning and Research: North East False Creek Parks and Open Spaces 

 Open House held on October 10 at the Musqueam Cultural Center  

 Engaged with the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations 
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Oct 18/17 - Standing Committee on City Finance Services received a report on the 

Vancouver Community Sport Hosting Grants, which recommended approval of 

Community Sport Operating Grants totaling $83,500. 

 

Council Business: Vancouver Community Sport Hosting Events  
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List of Briefing Memos Issued from October 3 to 20, 2017 

Date: Issued By: Topic 

3 Oct 17 Octavio Silva – Manager, Business Development 
Temporary Modular Housing Display Suite at Trout Lake 

Community Center 

10 Oct 17 Tiina Mack – Manager, Park Development 
South False Creek Seawall – Automated Public Toilet in 

Charleson Park 

11 Oct 17 Tiina Mack – Manager, Park Development Sunset Park Renewal Update 

16 Oct 17 Octavio Silva – Manager, Business Development Stanley Park Music Festival 

16 Oct 17 Dave Hutch – Manager, Planning and Research On Water Strategy – Project Update 

18 Oct 17 Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager Ammonia Usage and Procedure in Park Board Rinks 

20 Oct 17 Donnie Rosa – Director, Recreation Dunbar Lawn Bowling Club 




